COLLISTER NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
Meeting Minutes
January 26, 2016

Meeting began at 7:00 p.m.
Welcome by Julie Klocke.

Annual Election of Officers for 2016
Motion to accept candidates for all positions made by Russ Felton-Jue. Seconded by Jerry Bloom. Accepted by unanimous
vote.

President — Julie Klocke

Vice President — Barney Skogerson
Secretary — Leslie Felton-Jue
Treasurer — Janet French

Updates
Annual Collister Neighborhood Picnic on June 9th.

Debbie Bloom volunteered to put out the signs.

Cub Scouts inquiring about service projects in the neighborhood.

The 30th Botanical Gardens Tour will feature gardens in the Collister neighborhood.
ACHD’s NW Boise Walking and Biking Plan.

ACHD construction projects are schedule to be completed in this order:

o Roundabout at 36th Street/Hill Road/Catalpa Drive
o Intersection at 36th Street/State Street/Veterans Memorial Parkway
o Intersection at Collister Drive and State Street

Collister Sidewalk Project Resident Objections
o Requires well relocations

o On-street parking would be eliminated
o Requires movement of irrigation ditches
o Residents want an attractive street treatment

Leslie Felton-Jue suggested the CNA meet with both City of Boise and ACHD personnel to discuss sidewalks on Collister Drive.
Russ Felton-Jue recommended the CNA Board contact the City and ACHD to pursue this issue.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

Meeting minutes taken by Janet French.



